
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Pound Coin Challenge! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This Easter we would like to invite the year 6 children to take on Pound Coin 

Challenge!  The children will each be given a pound coin on the last day of term, 

to turn into more..... here’s how… 

We would like the children to buy something with their £1 that will help them to 

earn more… 

Some money making ideas: 

Buy a sponge and wash cars, buy a cloth and clean windows, buy some poo bags 

and walk neighbours/friends dogs…… 

This is a fun and rewarding challenge for the year 6 children to raise some 

money to go towards their leavers residential in July.  PLEASE RETURN THE 

MONIES RAISED IN A NAMED ENVELOPE TO SCHOOL AFTER EASTER. 

Have a very Happy Easter and thank you as always for your support. 

Best wishes 

 

PTA 

 

 

 

 


